
 

Cut trees & scrub  to re-
establish view from bench 
and stop scrub spreading 
into grassland. 7.2.2.5 

Cut trees & scrub to 
enlarge Sally’s Glade. 
7.2.2.5 

Cut broom above 
Sally’s Glade to 
prevent spread and re-
establish grassland. 
7.2.2.10 & 7.2.2.11 

Cut trees and scrub in 
gully to stop spread on to 
grassland and avoid over 
shadowing of grassland 
and rock faces. 7.2.2.3 

Cut scrub at woodland 
edge to re-establish 
grassland and to allow 
access to knotweed for 
further treatment. 
7.2.2.10 & 7.2.2.6 

Proposed Winter Works 
 
2007/08 
 
See Management Plan for 
more details. 
 
References refer to Aims 
& Objectives in Section 
7.3 of the plan. 
 
Works to be carried out 
by Bristol Parks through 
their Contractors. 


